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Dear Friends, 
 
We rejoice in how God continues to bless our ministry to police officers. Our events have been well 
attended and we have had new people at all of our outreaches. One Sergeant told me he is 
struggling with accepting Jesus as God, so I gave him a book called “The Case for Christ”. He said 
he would read it and get back with me.  

 
Many of these officers are hearing the gospel at our 
outreach lunches and most of them are not part of 
any church. Christian officers have told us that they 
are always encouraged by these meetings and 
appreciate our love and concern for law 
enforcement officers.  
 
In one of our outreaches the Sheriff, Undersheriff, 
Chief of Police and Deputy Chief all attend, and 
they are all believers. I am grateful that God has 
raised up Christian law enforcement officers in this 
country. We need the believers to be the light and 
salt that Jesus has called us to be in every area of 

society.  
 
Most of the law enforcement agencies we work with have a shortage of officers, so this is putting a 
strain on many officers as they have to work overtime and it also makes their work harder. There is 
also an increase of violence against police officers all over our country. Pray that God would raise 
up good men and women to serve in this important job in our country.  
 
We are facing many challenges in this country and wickedness has increased as most of us would 
never have imagined. During this challenging time in America, I have come to see that this is 
becoming one of the neediest mission fields in the world. I preach the gospel to people everywhere 
I go on the streets, in restaurants, to doctors, nurses, students and many others. It is not harvest 
time yet in this nation, but I believe the time will come soon when many will began to seek the 
Lord.  
 
Thank you for partnering with us in this important mission. Your gifts and prayers enable us to 
continue the work God has called us to do. As we pray for this nation, I know that God is hearing 
our prayers and drawing people to Himself. God bless you. 
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